
 

 

12th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Sharing of Data with High Schools 
 

As the time nears when Year 6 will be starting the transition to their high schools, we will 

receive requests for sharing information relating to your child.  

 

As stated within our Data Protection policy, I am required to inform you of this process. Passing 

on this data helps with a smooth transition for your child and ensures that key information is 

shared so that when they start high school they are able to thrive.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jon Beisly 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


